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Representative Stone:

This draft was revised according to instructions submitted on your behalf by Mr.
Patrick Osborne, a lobbyist for Midwest Express Airlines.

Currently, the aircraft registration program is paid for by the appropriation under
s. 20.395 (5) (cq), stats. This bill does not change that, even though all aircraft–related
receipts (other than federal or local monies), including aircraft registration receipts,
are directed to the appropriation created by this bill. OK?
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